THE ANGLO-CATAIAN SOCIETY

SECRETARY 'S CIRCULAR, January 1961,

The Society has received a circular from the
Organizing Committee of the Jocs Florals which this year
will be held in Alguer,

The Committee is composed of Rafael Catardi, Pre-
sident, Fidel Cilliano, Treasurer, Antoni Simon i ifossa,
Secretary end Antoni Era, Rafael Sari, Josep Giglio,
Pasqual Scanu, Pasqual Nonis, Members,

The above committee asks that all prizes and
contributions should be notified by the 15th February so
that they my be incorporuted in the “Cartell® which will
be issued on the lst of March,

The Society has notified them that it will maintain
its prize for 10 guineas as in previous years,

Any prizes and contributions should be sent to
the treasurer and correspondence should be addressed to
the secretary both at, Lunsomars Dante, 17, Alghero, Sardegma,
Ttaly,

J., Vilanova

Hon, Seorebary,
65 Carysfart Rd.,
London, N,16




